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REMINDERS/NOTES
 

We will be going on our final field trip Wednesday, April 24th to the Henry Doorly Zoo. I will be sending
an email shortly to all of the volunteers who will be joining us. If you would like to access it now,
please check out the link under the “links” section above. Thank you so much for volunteering! We are
hoping for a nice day. I will send a reminder Tuesday about what to dress your child in and to make
sure they bring a disposable sack lunch. Stay tuned!

There is no school on Friday, April 26th. Enjoy the day with your child(ren)!

As the school year winds down, nicer weather, sports, lighter later, the children start to get out of the
night routine, cause a tiring and “off” day at school the next day. Please try to keep your child’s
routine and bedtime as normal and early as possible. It is VERY much appreciated!

Please continue to practice those sight words!
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COMING UP 

WHAT DID WE DO THIS WEEK? 
The students are continuing to do a lot of
review in their handwriting group. Each
group is working on specific needs.
 

In phonics, we are learning about the long
and short vowels. This week was “Oo” and
“Uu.” The silent “e” on the end of a word will
make these vowels say their name (long
sound). 
In SEL (Social Emotional Learning) we talked
about what to do when a friend or peer
takes something from you. We reviewed the
problem solving steps and did some role
playing.
We started talking about measurement this
week. We learned about length, height,
capacity, and weight. We will continue next
week with non-standard measurement. 
 

We continued Module 8 in reading. We read
the books: Up in the Garden, Down in the
Dirt and Earthworms. The vocabulary words
were: vine, burrow, and soil.
In writing and science we learned about 5
habitats: grasslands, arctic, desert, ocean,
and rainforest. The kiddos made a file folder
with all of these habitats. Ask them a fact
about each one. They loved learning about
them! There are some great videos about
habitats, that I told them I would share with
you. You can find them in the “links section to
the right.

IMPORTANT LINKS

APRIL 24
Zoo Field Trip

APRIL 26
No School

Author Visit & Symphony

Habitats Videos

Zoo Field Trip Information

https://photos.app.goo.gl/h9kcsjN39Y2aGUH38
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=habitats+for+kids
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MXnlqTg6iZqsgsaYeTUTDp-Od1UxWLPiw-c5ESm1na4/edit?usp=sharing

